
A Citizen’s Perspective 
A Monthly Forum to Discuss Current Issues 

Monday October 1 

7:30 – 9pm at the Tredyffrin Library 
582 Upper Gulph Road, Wayne 

 

RACISM TOWNHALL 
  

Lead by Anita Friday, Esquire; Founder, Open Hearts: A Path to Racial 

Healing 

The presentation asks the question: 
 

Suspicion....Why and at What Cost? 
 

The hope is that after participating in the event, we can help 
create a meaningful dialogue around race, power, suspicion, 
justice, and how we can become the change agents that are so 
badly needed. 
  

If this town hall interests you or you are ready to take the knowledge further, 

there is a three-part workshop which delves deeper into this subject. If 

interested contact Anita Friday at ayfriday@gmail.com     
 
Please join us as Anita Friday leads us in a discussion of RACISM and what we 
can and should be doing about it. 
 
We have the room starting at 7pm, so, please come a few minutes early for some 
casual discussion.  
 
Please feel free to share this invitation broadly—all are welcome.  We hope you 
can join us…and bring a friend or two.  
 

Any questions, please contact Jerry Henige, jhenige@verizon.net, 610 341-0756 
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